
From: Karla Valente  

Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2012 3:53 PM 
To: 'David W. Maher' 

Subject: Registry Request #2011004, One and Two-Character Name Allocation Proposal for .org 

 
David Maher 
Public Internet Registry 
1775 Wiehle Ave., suite 200, 
Reston, VA 20190, USA 
Re: Registry Request #2011004, One and Two-Character Name Allocation Proposal for .org 
 
Dear David, 
 
This letter is to inform you that ICANN has approved PIR’s proposed amendment to implement One and 
Two-Character Name Allocation in .org, in accordance with the Registry Services Evaluation Policy and 
process set forth at http://www.icann.org/registries/rsep/rsep.html. 
 
ICANN’s preliminary determination did not identify any significant competition or security and stability 
issues. Furthermore, similar requests have been approved for other gTLD registries. 
 
PIR may proceed with the allocation of One and Two-Character Names based upon this framework. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Karla Valente 
Director, gTLD Registry Programs 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)   
Direct:  + 1 310 301 3878   
Mobile:  +1 310 936 4639   

Skype: kdlvalente 
 

http://www.icann.org/registries/rsep/rsep.html

